
NOTICE OF
ADVERTISEMENT
Notice of Bidding

The Borough of Rosslyn Farms
is requesting sealed bids for
the collection and removal of
garbage,  rubbish,  and
recyclables from the Borough
for  a  three  (3)  year  term,
commencing  July  1,
2024. Bids will be received by
Borough  Secretary  Dorothy
Falk, Rosslyn Farms Borough
Building,  200  Rosslyn  Rd.,
Carnegie, PA 15106 until 10:00
A.M.,  May  10th,  2024
prevailing  time  and  will  be
publicly opened and read on
May 10th, 2024 at 10:15 A.M.
in  the  Rosslyn  Farms
Community Center, 400 Kings
Highway, Carnegie, PA 15106
and thereafter considered by
the  Borough  Council  at  a
public meeting to be held at
7:00  P.M.  prevailing  time on
the  13th  day  of  May
2024. Copies of the contracts
and  other  documents
required by the Borough and
the Bid Blank may be obtained
from  Borough  Secretary
Dorothy Falk, 200 Rosslyn Rd.,
Carnegie,  PA  15106
(RosslynFarms.Secretary@g
mail.com,  412-279-8108).  In
order to be considered, bids
must be in a sealed envelope
addressed  to  the  Borough
Secretary and plainly marked
on the outside Bid for Contract
for  Garbage/Recycling
Collection  or  words  to  that
effect  and  delivered  to  the
Borough  Secretary  on  or
before  the  stated  date  and
time.  The  bids  must  be
accompanied  by  a  certified
check  or  bid  bond  in  the
amount of ten percent (10%)
of the total highest bid for the
combined three year term of
the  proposed  contract.
Additional  requirements  for
the bid are as set forth in the
bid documents which contain
the form of the contract to be
awarded.
The  successful  bidder(s)  will
be  required  to  execute  the
contract  prepared  by  the
Borough.  No  bidder  may
withdraw its bid for a period of
60 days following the final day
for  the  submission  of  bids.
Borough Council reserves the
right to reject any and all bids
for any reason and the right to
waive technical defects in any
bid.

Dorothy S. Falk
Borough Secretary


